
WWM HOSTS WEBINAR ON SEPTEMBER 6, 2012 ENTITLED
“BACK TO SCHOOL: ARE SCHOOLS MAKING THE GRADE IN
CYBER SECURITY.”

Join us on September 6, 2012 at 10:00 C.S.T. for “Back to School: Are Schools Making the Grade in Cyber
Security,” the �fth webinar in our Webinar Series on Cyber and Privacy Breaches and their Insurance Impact

Our �fth webinar (PDF) addresses cyber and privacy risks for schools, as well as the insurance issues
presented by these risks.

You can register here for the September 6 webinar – “Back to School: Are Schools Making the Grade in Cyber
Security” 
We look forward to seeing you in cyber space on the 6th!

https://walkerwilcox.com/wp-content/uploads/2012/10/00471212.pdf
https://wwmlawyers.webex.com/mw0307l/mywebex/default.do?siteurl=wwmlawyers&service=6

